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S C h O O I Headteacher: Mr Nick McSweeney

Year 10 Parents’ Virtual Evening Wednesday 24 March

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to invite you this year’s Year 10 Parents’ Evening. The evening will differ slightly
to previous years. The event will run virtually via an online system, details of which are
below. The event will take place on Wednesday 24th March. As you are aware, the
students will have internal assessment week at the end of this term therefore parents
evening will be a allow reflection on remote learning and how the students have settled
back into face to face lessons. Students will be able to understand if they have any gaps in
knowledge ahead of their assessment week.

At The Emmbrook School we use an online booking system which enables you to arrange
your appointments. The system allows you to choose your own appointment times with
teachers and will open today at 6pm.

https://theemmbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

Appointments will also run through this system as it is a virtual event. To attend your
appointments please login to the system and join the meeting with your child’s teacher.
Please be aware that the system cuts the video at the end of the appointment which will be
5 minutes; if you have any further queries for your child’s teacher then please do not
hesitate to contact them via email. Full details of the video appointment system can be
found here: https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-
attend-appointments-over-video-call

If you have any questions, please contact me on the above number or by email:

jtichband@emmbrook.wokignham.sch.uk

Kind Regards,
James Tichband

Year 10 leader

@EmmbrookSchool

Good School




